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one fourth of 1% of sales and giveaways. The commission found that it's denature and advertising and 
promotion more than tripled in three years from almost $198 million in 2015 to about $644 million in 
2018. 

Michael Ostheimer: 
The blue bars in this chart represents spending on sampling in the distribution of free and deeply 
discounted e-cigarette products. Such expenditures more than doubled over three years from $23 
million in 2015 to over $58 million in 2018 that's despite FDA's 2016 prohibition on sampling free e-
cigarette products. The increase is because following the ban on free e-cigarette samples, some 
companies began offering e-cigarette products for $1 or some other similar highly discounted price. The 
red bars represent price discounts paid to retailers or wholesalers to reduce the price of e-cigarette 
products to consumers. These price discounts grew nearly 14 fold over three years from just over $11 
million in 2015 to about $155 million in 2018. The green bars represent spending on celebrity endorsers, 
social media influencers, brand ambassadors and other endorsers, such spending went up nearly 15 fold 
from less than $290,000 in 2015 to $4.3 million in 2018. 

Michael Ostheimer: 
The report contains other interesting information, including the degree to which e-cigarette 
manufacturers did or did not use age verification. In a minute or so, I'll turn this back over to Chair Khan 
who will comment upon the significance of the information in the E-cigarette Report. I would like to 
thank all those who on the E-cigarette Report, my a colleague Rosemary Rosso, our supervisor is Richard 
[inaudible 00:13:20] and Serena Viswanathan, Brian Rowe in the bureau of economics, Richard Gold in 
the office of the general counsel, Elisa Jillson in the bureau of consumer protection, acting deputy 
director, Rebecca Unruh and director Sam Levine. I would also like to say thank you Chair Khan and 
commissioners Phillips, Slaughter and Wilson for the opportunity to present today on the E-cigarette 
Report. 

Lina Khan: 
Thanks so much, Michael, for the great presentation and thanks again to the full team. I'll share a quick 
few reflections on this report and then open it up to my fellow commissioners. So we just heard from 
Michael, the FTC report released today documents a striking sixfold increase in e-cigarette sales over 
just three years. A set of public health studies have also observed this trend, capturing, in particular, the 
prevalence of e-cigarette use among students in both high school and middle school. Given the medical 
evidence showing that e-cigarette use can lead to nicotine addiction, harm brain development in 
children and teens, and pose a variety of additional health risks, the trends surfaced by the FTC report 
are troubling. 

Lina Khan: 
A few developments in particular jump out and have seemed to invite further attention from 
policymakers. First, the report shows that the significant increase in e-cigarette sales has coincided with 
the notable growth in flavored products, with names like bubble pop and strawberry cotton candy. Fruit, 
dessert, and other similarly flavored products grew from just 14% of cartridges sold in 2015 to more 
than 47% of cartridges sold in 2018, suggesting that flavored products could be a driver of the steep 
increase in e-cigarette use by teens. 

Lina Khan: 
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Indeed surveys and studies have repeatedly tied youth vaping to the availability of flavored cartridges. 
For example, one national survey of high school students found that over 68% of e-cigarette users used 
flavored e-cigarettes, while other research shows that youth identify these flavors as a primary reason 
for e-cigarette use. In 2018, the then commissioner of the Food and Drug Administration publicly 
attributed youth access to flavored tobacco products as a primary factor driving e-cigarette use by 
adolescents. Our report furth 



 
 

    
 

             
     

                 
         
                  
  

  
          

     
     
  

                 
       

  
       

      
        

           
    

       
         

    

 
  

 
     

            
        

       
               
                  

      
         

   
     

 
        
     

        

marketing and sales since 1987. Because of the important information that they provide, these reports 
have received bipartisan support in Congress, as well as from state, federal and local health officials and 
members of the public like academics and in the advocacy community. And you've heard already that in 
2019, we voted as a commission unanimously to use these study powers to look into e-cigarettes, and 
what you're seeing today is the beginning of the results of that very important work and l UC
4:2019, Gty :wGvon 



 
 

    
 

                 
          

  

 
  

 
        

      
     
       

    
 

 
       

       
    

                
        

      
 

   
  

 
 

     
         

      
 

well to annual study and annual reporting to provide some transparency to the public, to policy makers 
and to the FTC itself in terms of market behavior. So with that, I will thank all the staff who worked very 
hard on this and look forward to continued engagement. 

Lina Khan: 


